/”
.
.
P
/
,
Illl
ll

E 3B 5 2024
-“TUNG WAH NEWS

SERVICE FOCUS ]4.9

ERdMEARAHB/AILISEE
rEERK20241 PRRERIIEIKLE
Celebrating the 75th Anniversary of the Founding of
the People’s Republic of China: “Hua Qing Cup 2024”
Joint-Secondary School Badminton Competition

CEEREBEM S AR - FARE TSR 2NEL B BN EIREBRETN SN - 7TRERERE LM -
LREERE  RE-RAERRALSFENZLEEEERERTE -
The Competition was jointly organised by TWGHs and China Resources Longdation (“CR Longdation”). Students from 18 TWGHs

FEEEREHEEERMERESREI G RREAMPBBS, MHXFML (£755) -
EHEMYETERKEREBRYERRAIVRLERE L (HA73) ~ Kbk
WPEBELFE (£5)  EZRHEHEEEEMARE —SEB HFELLENRERE -
Mr. YUE Kwok Leung, Tony, BBS, MH, JP (left 6), Vice-President of the Sports Federation
& Olympic Committee of Hong Kong, China, Ms. Annie LAI (right 6), General Manager of
China Resources Property Limited, Ms. TANG Ming Wai, Mandy (left 5), Chairman of
TWGHSs, the Board Members of TWGHSs, and representatives of CR Longdation attended
the Award Ceremony of the Competition.

BEEXTFPERZ R EME/NE
ETRBERES -
Miss YIP Pui Yin, the Hong Kong
famous female badminton player
performed a game.

secondary schools could interact with athletes, and learn more about China’s achievements in sports. After rounds of competition,
students of TWGHs Mrs. Wu York Yu Memorial College won the Grand Prize of the Group Category.
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Distribution of Blessing Bags in Mld-Autumn Festival —
In Celebration of the 75th Anniversary of the

Founding of the People’s Republic of China and the
27th Anniversary of the Establishment of the

Hong Kong Special Administrative Region

R ER T B LB ME B IR NE OER
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In celebration of the events, the Group prepared blessing bags adorned with a National Day logo. Ms. TANG Ming Wai, Mandy
(centre), the Chairman, and Mr. SU Yau On, Albert (right), Chief Executive, distributed a total of 3,000 blessing bags to the elderly
and disabled people at TWGHs Man Mo Temple and Tin Hau Temple, Yaumatei, to celebrate the Mid-Autumn Festival and the 75th
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Anniversary of the Founding of the People’s Republic of China.
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Shun Shin Mid-Autumn Festival Charity
“Poon Choi” Feast — In Celebration of
the 75th Anniversary of the Founding of
the People’s Republic of China

FRBREGEEERZBENGES
BESk (VH) 2847 ERS6F  EH
MARFSERES M » HADEE -

In celebration of the event, a Charity “Poon Choi” Feast was jointly organised again by
Shun Shin Chee Kit Yin Koon and Shun Shin Kindness Foundation (Shun Shin) and the
Group at Hong Kong Institute of Vocational Education (Shatin). Around 450 service users
from 12 TWGHSs elderly centres and integrated centres were served at 56 banquet tables.
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Ms. TANG Ming Wai, Mandy (front row, centre), the Chairman, our Vice-Chairman, and Mr. SU Yau On,
Albert (second row, left 1), Chief Executive, exchanged views with the members of the Board of

Directors of Shun Shin.
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Ms. LAM Siu Man (back row, left 3),
Mr. LEUNG Ka Fai, MH (back row, right 2),
District Council Members of Sha Tin
District Council, Ms. TANG Ming Wai,
Mandy (back row, right 4), the Chairman,
Mr. CHAN Koon Wai (back row, left 4),
Chairman of Shun Shin, Ms. HO Kit Yee,
Hidi (back row, right 3), Principal of
IVE (Shatin), and Mr. Jason Joseph LEE,
left 1),
“Lai See” to the elderly

Vice Chairman (back row,

distributed
participants.
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SSRNEERMZE (88) XAEE
I The Board of Directors Met with

| Shun Shin Chee Kit Yin Koon (Shun Shin)

EZRERPER—(GEEFHEHE  [NTELVHE > TRBEEHER-—EUARNZS -
The Board of Directors exchanged views on charitable works with Shun Shin’s Board of Directors
and expressed our gratitude to Shun Shin for its continuous support.




